
07.05.2021 

   

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Head Office: AX-22101 MARIEHAMN, Finland, P.O. Box 166, tel. +358 18 270 00 

Business ID 0144983-8 

www.vikinglinecargo.com  

Viking Line Cargo information 
 
RE-START OF HELSINKI-STOCKHOLM -ROUTE  “UPDATE” 
 
Our plans to resume our traffic on Helsinki-Stockholm -route, are now up-dated 
and adjusted. The traffic will re-start first on Saturday the 12th of June 2021, with 
departure from Helsinki at 17.15 o’clock.  
 
Our traffic initially will be based on a temporary timetable and to be operated 
only with one vessel. The temporary timetable is as follows; 
 
The temporary timetable for Helsinki-Stockholm from 12th of June: 
 

 
 
Departure from Helsinki in June:   12th, 14th 16th, 20th, 22nd, 24thand 26th.  
Departure from Stockholm in June:   13th, 15th, 17th, 21st, 23rd, 25th and 27th. 
 
Kindly note, that the temporary timetable differs quite radically from the 
timetable we have had before. 
 
We will keep you informed in any changes on our planning of the re-start of the 
traffic between Helsinki and Stockholm without a delay.  
 
The new pricing structure and terms for the Helsinki-Stockholm -route will be 
discussed separately with all companies interested of this service. For more 
information: 
 
Kai Mäkinen 
Head of Cargo Sales 
+358 40 670 6823 / kai.makinen@vikingline.com 
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